From: Delores K

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing
Subject: Golden Thyme License 934 Selby Ave #20250000218
Date: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 6:30:52 PM

You don't often get email from delkarg55@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Thank you for informing the neighborhood about the License application for the above
business venture.

I'm in OBJECTION to granting this license for the following reasons, though I'm in favor of
having a Restaurant in the facility. I'm not in favor of the following.

My Objections are based on the following concerns.

- There are senior living apartments upstairs.

- No Parking Lot- only street parking, so overflow parking in neighborhood,
- Late closing hours at 12 to 12:30 am

- Amplified music without limitation.

- Liquor on Sale and amplified music & karaoke music on patio.(what Pario)

I 'am concerned a liquor license will only cause this neighood to deteriorate this is based on
the previous history of this area, that's in my opinion.

Thank you:

Delores K.
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